
 

 

 

The DfE have announced this week that ALL NPQ 

courses are now fully-funded for those that work 

within a state-funded school. This means that you can 

do the NPQ of your choosing, for FREE.  

 

Our deadline for applications is Sunday 16th October to 

participate in this year’s cohort.  

 

The NPQs provide training and support for teachers and school leaders at all levels, from 

those who want to develop expertise in high quality teaching practice, such as behaviour 

management, to those leading multiple schools across trusts.   

 

NPQ in Leading Teacher Development is entirely funded by the DfE for every participant.  

Those doing this NPQ will be able to diagnose what teachers can do, including professional 

development, in order to adapt their school’s approach based on the teacher’s developing 

knowledge. This NPQ is led by Matt Carnaby, Director of English and Curriculum, and would 

be great for those who are mentors for ETCs.  

 

NPQ in Leading Teaching - led by Elisabeth Bowling, Assistant Principal at Hethersett - is 

designed for teachers who are, or are aspiring to be middle leaders. By undergoing this NPQ, 

you will learn how to create a culture of high expectations across the school, through 

articulating, modelling and rehearsing practices that contribute to the intended school culture 

and the responsibilities every member of the school community has in its creation. 

  

NPQ in Leading Behaviour and Culture demonstrates the essential knowledge, skills and 

concepts that underpin successful leadership of behaviour and culture. It sets out what those 

leading behaviour and culture should know and be able to do within the specialist areas related 

to their role and in relation to how to put new approaches into practice. This NPQ is for those 

who have, or aspire to have, responsibilities for leading behaviour and/or supporting 

pupil wellbeing. This NPQ will be facilitated by Tom Burt, Acting Principal of Great Yarmouth 

Primary Academy.  

 

Alongside the three specialist NPQs, we will also be offering: 

 

- NPQ in Senior Leadership: this course will be led by Iain Mackintosh, Director of 

Inclusion. 

- NPQ in Headship: this course will be led by Pete Bloomfield, Director of Education  & 

Louise Jackson, Secondary Director.  

- NPQ in Executive Leadership: which will be led by Ambition Institute directly.  

 

If you would like some more information on any of our offers, or would like to apply, please 

email inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org or phone 01603 733446. Don’t forget - 

they are all now funded by the DfE! 

 

You can also find us on Twitter, Facebook or LinkedIn.  

 

mailto:inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org
https://twitter.com/InspirationTSH
https://www.facebook.com/InspirationTSH
https://www.linkedin.com/company/inspiration-teaching-school-hub

